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2019 POSTER SYMPOSIUM CALL FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Beyond Compliance: Innovative Research and Transition Practices for the Successful 
Education, Employment and Independent Living Outcomes of Diverse Learners 
 
✓ Strand 1​: Innovative Research and Practices for Transition to Employment 

 
✓ Strand 2​:  Innovative Research and Practices for Transition to Post-Secondary 

Education or Training  
 
✓ Strand 3​: Innovative Research and Practices for Transition to Independent Living 

 
✓ Strand 4​: Innovative Research and Practices for Culturally and Linguistically 

Diverse Learners 
 
✓ Strand 5​: Innovative Research and Practices for Learners with Significant 

Disabilities 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: Saturday February 2nd, 2019 



Spring 2019 Transition Conference  
 
The Virginia Division on Career Development and Transition State Conference is a 
two-day event focused on providing best-practices that result in a smooth transition 
from school to adult life for youth with disabilities. Conference attendees come from 
all over the state of Virginia and include educators, transition specialists, vocational 
coordinators, service agency representatives, and youth with disabilities and their 
families.  For additional information visit: ​www.vadcdt.org 

Poster Symposium 

VADCDT is also pleased to invite proposals from the professional community serving 
transitioning individuals with special needs in Virginia. We welcome researchers, 
educators, and professionals to share innovative research and practices that support 
meaningful post school transition outcomes.  Pre-service and classroom special 
educators, transition professionals, university faculty, researchers, and doctoral 
students are encouraged to submit their proposals. 

To submit a proposal​, please use this link:  ​Proposal Submission Form 
 
Proposal Review Process 
VADCDT Board and committee members will review all proposals submitted. 
Presenters will be notified by Friday, February 15, 2019​.  Waitlisted proposals will be 
notified by Friday, March 8, 2019. 
 
Please email questions about the symposium or submission process to 
vadcdtsymposium@gmail.com 
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